
Protect your drinking water source by using double- walled heating oil tanks. 
Maine law requires all new and replacement home heating oil tanks within the wellhead protection zone of 
community drinking water wells are double-walled or have secondary containment. 

You may not have a drinking water well located on your property, but community drinking water wells can be 
closer than you think. 

What is the wellhead protection zone of a community 
drinking water well? 
The wellhead protection zone of a community drinking water well is 
the greater of the:
•	 area within 1,000 feet of the well; or
•	 source water protection area of the well mapped by the 

Department of Health and Human Services as described under 
Title 30-A § 2001 sub§ 20-A. 

How do I find out if my building is within the wellhead 
protection zone of a community drinking water well? 
Contact your local water district or call the Maine Drinking Water 
Program at 287-2070 to identify the location of any nearby wellhead 
protection zones.

Do oil tanks have to be ‘listed’? 
Yes. Any tank or secondary containment installed in the wellhead protection zone of a community drinking water 
well must be “listed” (tested) by a nationally recognized, independent testing laboratory.

Can anybody install these tanks? 
No. Home heating oil tanks installed in the wellhead protection zone of a community drinking water well must 
be installed by a journeyman or master oil burner technician, licensed by the Oil and Solid Fuel Board or - if the 
tank is an outside tank serving manufactured housing - by a mobile home mechanic licensed by the Oil and Solid 
Fuel Board.

Why are double-walled and secondary containment home 
heating oil tanks necessary? 
On average, the Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(DEP) responds to more than one spill a day from home heating oil 
tanks at single family residences alone.  Such spills contaminate 
wells, pollute the air in your home, and often cause considerable 
damage to the house.

Corrosion is the single largest cause of leaks from home heating 
oil tanks.  Double-walled tanks and secondary containment vessels 
help minimize the number of spills by preventing corrosion and 
catching any oil leaking from the inner tank.
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Image depicting wellhead protection area: 
1000’ buffer zone (red), 200-day travel 
zone (brown), and 2,500-day travel zone 
(orange).



Who do I call for more information?  
Contact Peter Moulton or David McCaskill at the DEP’s Bureau of Remediation and Waste Management at 
287-2651 or visit www.maine.gov/dep/spills

Find a licensed oil technician at: tinyurl.com/OilTechnician

For help locating public drinking water supplies, visit www.medwp.com > Public Water Systems > Mapping of 
Public Water Systems in Maine

Call the Drinking Water Program with any questions you may have regarding public water systems at 287-
2070.
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